
 
NO: CON-017    PRODUCT: XF2R FPC Connector 
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Due to reduction in overall global demand, Omron is discontinuing the XF2R FPC 
connector.  Effective March 30, 2009, the XF2R connectors will no longer be produced. 
Omron is not offering or recommending a replacement to this part. 
 
The Last Order Date for the XF2R will be January 31, 2009. 
 
Discontinued product Recommended Replacement 
XF2R-**15-4A 

 
No replacement 

 
 
■ Parts number of Discontinuation 

 
Item  Code Product  Description 
XF2R0002E XF2R-0615-4A 
XF2R0007F XF2R-0915-4A 
XF2R0011D XF2R-1815-4A 
XF2R0012B XF2R-2415-4A 
XF2R0003C XF2R-3415-4A 
XF2R0005M XF2R-4015-4A 

 
 
 
Omron strongly recommends placing last time buy orders right away. 
Final orders will be accepted no later than January 31, 2009. 
 
Please contact Product Manager, Tomoko Abe with further questions.  
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